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DOC19/93458

Mandana Mazaheri

Senior Environmental Assessment Officer
Resource and Energy Assessments
Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

Email: Mandana.Mazaheri@planning.nsw.gov.au

Dear Mandana,
Dargues Gold Mine Project MOD 4 (MP 10_0054)

| refer to the Department of Planning and Environment (DPE) email of 30 January 2019 advising that
Big Island Mining Pty Ltd (the applicant) has submitted its Response to Submissions (RTS) in relation
to the Dargues Gold Project MOD 4. The RTS is the applicant’s response to the submissions made
by stakeholders on the Statement of Environmental Effects for the Dargues Gold Project MOD 4
which was placed on public exhibition from 5 December 2018 to 19 December 2018.

The NSW Environment Protection Authority (EPA) has reviewed the RTS and the Statement of
Environmental Effects. The EPA does not have any further comments or recommended conditions in

addition to the current project approval to provide on the modification.

Thank you for discussing this matter with the EPA. If you have any queries or wish to discuss these

matters further, please contact Carlie Armstrong or myself on (02) 6229 7002

Yours Sincerley,
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MATTHEW RIZZUTO
Unit Head — South East Region
NSW Environment Protection Authority
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